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@@PEE@EEE@E@@@ Members of the Committee were invited to attend, on May 7th, a
presentation by four vendors who plan to offer either a service or a product via FUNDS II.
Presentations were made by CDA, Information Edge, FRC/Dalbar and Micropal. Those
attending felt the session was beneficial, and felt additional vendors should be invited to
make similar presentations. There are at least three additional vendors who have indicated
interest in being part of our new system: Donoghue, Mutual Analytic Corporation and
Strategic Insight. Arrangements have been made to have the next vendor presentation on
June 26th at the Madison Hotel. The presentations will begin at 9:30 a.m. We have planned
the next regular committee meeting for June 27th, at the same hotel. The meeting will be
from 9:30 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. One of the items on the agenda will be a discussion of the
products and services that have been proposed by third parties. Details are as follows: The
Madison Hotel 15th and M Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20005 Tel. 202-862-1600 If you
need a room, please identify yourself as attending the IClI meeting when telephoning for
reservations. Room rates are $155.00. Please let Abby Fisher know if you plan to attend the
June 26th presentation, the June 27th meeting or both meetings by phone, (202) 955-3509
or use the attached form to fax your response, (202) 293-7016. Since many of you will be
staying overnight, we will organize an informal dinner the evening of June 26th. If you are
interested in joining us, let Abby know. Anne M. Schafer Director, Statistical Research
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